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Spirit Stick Sales  October 6 

Chevy’s Night  October 6 

Great Skate Night  October 6 

Partnering With Parents October 13 

Spirit Stick Sales  October 20 

Monster Bash  October 21 

Fall Fundraiser Pick Up October 25-26 

Fall Party K-2  October 31 

Spirit Stick Sales  November 3 

Fall Party 3-4   November 4 

Outdoor Classroom   November 5 

Movie Night   November 18 facebook.psepto.org 

www.psepto.org 

News to You  

October 2016 

~  Word from the Board  ~ 
 

Happy Fall! 

 

It is officially Fall but Summer appears to be 

hanging on as the weather doesn’t seem to 

want to change! Thanks to all that attended 

our Family Picnic in early September.  We had 

a very nice turnout and many thanks to our 

teachers and their families who joined us. 

 

This month our 5th graders are at camp  

enjoying the outdoors and making new friends 

and learning skills that don’t involve sitting 

behind a desk.  We have a Chevy’s night on 

Thursday, October 6th and don’t forget about 

our 2nd Annual Monster Bash on October 21st. 

 

Thanks to all who have joined PTO, we  

appreciate your support and look forward to 

volunteering with you in the near future. 

 
Kara Reynolds 

PSE PTO Treasurer 

 

 
 

  

 

 

OOccttoobbeerr  
You’re never too OLD, 

too WACKY, too WILD, 

to pick up a BOOK and  

READ to a child. 
-Dr. Seuss 

Progress South  PTO Board 

President - Tonya Steinmeyer 

Vice President - Erica Lehmann 
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Secretary - Naomi Wiese 
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You can SPIRIT in RED,  you can SPIRIT in BLUE,  

just show your SPIRIT with a stick or two! 



Announcements Announcements   

& Events& Events  

 

 

 

 

Thank you PSE families for joining us at 

the Family Picnic!  We had beautiful 

weather and a great turnout ! What a 

FUN way to start the school year!  

SPECIIAL THANK YOU to the PSE staff 

and teachers who joined in the fun that 

night too! 

 

  

 

November 18th 

 

 

Save the date and look 

for more details in  

November’s Newsletter! 

Mrs. Anderson 

Mrs. Barnfield 

Ms. Brueggeman 

Ms. Byrnes 

Ms. Carter 

Ms. Grey 

Ms. Hendrix 

Ms. Hiatt 

Mrs. Lascody 

Mrs. Liang 

Mrs. Luckett 

Ms. McCollum 

Mrs. Petty 

Mrs. Quirke 

Mrs. Rousch 

Mrs. Simon 

Mrs. Steele 

Mr. Taylor 

Mrs. Thompson 

Mrs. Tripamer 

Dr. Yerkes 

Ms. Zang 

Call for candy  

PTO is accepting candy donations for the  

2nd Annual Monster Bash 

You can send candy in or drop off in the bin 
by the front office until October 13th. 

 

SEE PAGE  6 FOR MORE  

MONSTER BASH INFO! 

 

 

 

Volunteers play a key role at PSE. Parents, 

grandparents & former students assist in 

classrooms, help monitor lunch & recess at 

PTO events and other school activities, as well 

as contribute donations when requested. As a 

member of PTO your email will be added to 

our volunteer list.  

See page 8 for PTO Membership Form!  



  PSE FALL CROP  
 

Join us for a FUN day of Scrapbooking!  

November 12, 2016 9am to 9pm 

Snacks - Drinks - Dinner - Scrapbook Vendors 

See page 7 for info and registration form. 

 

Saturday, November 5th  9am to 12pm 

Join us to get the Outdoor Classroom in tip top 

shape for the Spring. We will be preparing the beds 

for winter, cleaning up debris, and spreading mulch. 

Arrive anytime & stay for as long as you can. 

Outdoor Classroom Clean-Up 

 

Congratulations to winners of  the 

PTO Teacher Incentive Program! 

Mrs. Steele  

Ms. Carter 

*winners are drawn  quarterly 

WINNERS 



We raised $74.08  

through E-Scrips!  

 

RESTAURANT 

 FUNDRAISERS 

November 17 

December 15 

January 19 

February 16 

March 9 

April 20 

Collection Dates Hats off to YOU 

For ALL you do 

PTO THANKS YOU! 

BOX TOP COLLECTION  

COMING SOON! 

October 20th 

    FundraisingFundraising  

We raised $10.00  

through  

Amazon Smiles 

 

Chevy’s - 10/6 

Chick -Fil-A - 12/14 

*additional dates  

may be added 

FALL  

FUNDRAISER 
PICK-UP 

10/25-10/26 



   
 

 



 





Congratulations to the Following Classrooms! 
Congratulations to the classes collected the most Box Tops for their grade level! Below are the total Box Tops 
collected at PSE so far. Way to go PSE!  

A special thank you to those that took the time to TRIM their Box Tops (around the dotted line) before they sent 
them to school. Please take note that if the date is cut off we must throw them away. Keep working for that 
pizza party!  

 

 
Upcoming Collection Date:   October 20th,  2016 
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